
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers ,  

 

A letter to children attached. Please enjoy and share to children.  

 

Risk assessment on Website v12  

 

Please email us if  you need a health care plan for your child.  

 

We are pleased to announce that the Trustees have agreed that all clubs and lettings can 

recommence in September following their completion of  suitable site specific risk assess-

ments. We thank you for your patience and will get details to you asap. 

 

Craig Tribe, Our Educational Psychologist  has recorded 4 videos—one for each phase 

about returning to school. View them on our advice for adults pages or here:  

Year 5 and 6 

Year 3 and 4 

Year EYFS 1 and 2 who have been in school 

New arrivals to school and those who haven’t been in 

 

What a successful year our wonderful PTA have had! Through their fantastic dedication 
and your generosity this year we raised over £14,000! This total is particularly impressive due 
to lockdown which forced cancellation of  cake sales and our yearly Summer fair fundraising 
event. Our team of  PTA parents show their dedication through regular meetings to plan and 
organise events for all to enjoy and the money raised is so gratefully received by the school.  
  
As we draw this strange year to an end it is great to reflect on the highlights of  the year and 

the new ‘Scarecrow hunt’ was definitely a lovely memory for all involved. The ‘refreshed’ or-

ganisation of  our cake sales also was a great success. A huge thank you from all the staff  at 

Jennett’s Park to the PTA and everyone who has supported us through fundraising. Your 

support is so important to us, thank you!   

 

Take care and stay safe and see you after the holidays.  

 

Elizabeth Savage   Headteacher 

                    Summer Term                  16th July 2020 

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Jennetts-Park-Risk-Assessment-Tool-v12.pdf
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/advice-for-adults/
https://jennettspark-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/esavage_jennettspark_bracknell-forest_sch_uk/EUUSXF74KJ5ElPiGcJRjgEIBDyN-YHYiGF5gFX9GJ0dIZQ?e=AasI61
https://jennettspark-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/esavage_jennettspark_bracknell-forest_sch_uk/ETK0DwnG5IxFrVpGmwThhCcBHH72D0sUfC0F03WGugVasg?e=S95aV4
https://jennettspark-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/esavage_jennettspark_bracknell-forest_sch_uk/ESYqqPC-w8FHiXNojsle2AYB0yCB9Ga1JrlKy7waW1hsfQ?e=MtyJj9
https://jennettspark-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/esavage_jennettspark_bracknell-forest_sch_uk/EQ8A5Dyu0F1MnZczNGpHLVgBQq3Y5tVeU3-GSrv13djTgA?e=jwP2bc


 

 

 

 

We still collect food donations for those in need and 

will do into the new year. If you  yourself or you 

know of someone who is struggling financially let us 

know. We have access to food bank vouchers. These 

four parcels are being sent out but we are hearing of 

people every day who need help.  

If you have space long life donations please drop to 

the office.  We collected £215 to give to the Food 

bank Trust. Thank you  



 

 

 



 

 

 

Another great link for explaining back to school  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53326187?

at_medium=custom7&at_custom1=%5Bpost+type%

5D&at_custom4=2037C994-C0FC-11EA-9F45-

6C10933C408C&at_custom2=facebook_page&at_campaign=64&at_custom3

=BBC+Family+%26+Education+News 

 

 

 

A fun activity linked here but also attached 

 

 

https://youngminds.org.uk/media/3916/wellbeing-bingo.pdf 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53326187?at_medium=custom7&at_custom1=%5Bpost+type%5D&at_custom4=2037C994-C0FC-11EA-9F45-6C10933C408C&at_custom2=facebook_page&at_campaign=64&at_custom3=BBC+Family+%26+Education+News
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53326187?at_medium=custom7&at_custom1=%5Bpost+type%5D&at_custom4=2037C994-C0FC-11EA-9F45-6C10933C408C&at_custom2=facebook_page&at_campaign=64&at_custom3=BBC+Family+%26+Education+News
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53326187?at_medium=custom7&at_custom1=%5Bpost+type%5D&at_custom4=2037C994-C0FC-11EA-9F45-6C10933C408C&at_custom2=facebook_page&at_campaign=64&at_custom3=BBC+Family+%26+Education+News
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53326187?at_medium=custom7&at_custom1=%5Bpost+type%5D&at_custom4=2037C994-C0FC-11EA-9F45-6C10933C408C&at_custom2=facebook_page&at_campaign=64&at_custom3=BBC+Family+%26+Education+News
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/53326187?at_medium=custom7&at_custom1=%5Bpost+type%5D&at_custom4=2037C994-C0FC-11EA-9F45-6C10933C408C&at_custom2=facebook_page&at_campaign=64&at_custom3=BBC+Family+%26+Education+News
https://youngminds.org.uk/media/3916/wellbeing-bingo.pdf


 

 

 

Our  library Mural is developing.  

This is James and the giant Peach. Over the next 

few months we would ask you send in paper bird 

to us in white or grey to symbolise the birds that 

pulled the peach. They can be up to 10cm. If  you 

can make them in origami even better! Each one 

will then have a string attached to it and flying 

across the ceiling! 

Steve Savage’s  Instagram here. https://

www.instagram.com/

steve_the_savage_cabbage/?

igshid=1u53tcoiah9xu  

https://www.instagram.com/steve_the_savage_cabbage/?igshid=1u53tcoiah9xu
https://www.instagram.com/steve_the_savage_cabbage/?igshid=1u53tcoiah9xu
https://www.instagram.com/steve_the_savage_cabbage/?igshid=1u53tcoiah9xu
https://www.instagram.com/steve_the_savage_cabbage/?igshid=1u53tcoiah9xu


 

 

Outstanding Owl and Rainbow Promise Learners  

 Each week children are chosen for showing Owl learning behaviours or following our 

Rainbow Promise.  

 
Our Rainbow Promise underpins everything we do at school. Just as the Rainbow was 
a sign of  God’s promise to Noah that from that moment God would enable Noah 
and the people of  the earth to flourish and experience life in all its fullness. So as a 
school community we promise to do our best to enable all the pupils and adults of  our school to flourish 
academically and professionally so that they might reach their potential. 
 
The Rainbow is also a symbol of  the diversity of  our school community, but as a church school we recog-
nise that we are all created and valued by God, and so as a school community we commit to care for and 
value each other. 
 
The dove symbolises our need to persevere in some aspects of  life as it is not  always the first time we find 
success. It was not the first time that Noah had tried to find dry land and so we much seek strength within 
ourselves and from God to achieve. 

  These are our Values we try to live each day 

 

Our Owl Learning Behaviours are:  

        

   C - Collaboration 

   O - Optimism 

   P - Perseverance 

   P - Pride 

    I - Inspiration 

    C - Challenge 

    MD - Managing Distractions 

 

 

Love 

 Honesty  

Respect  

Peace  

Forgiveness  

Patience  

Support   

Kindness & Joy   



 

 

Term Dates 2020/2021 

Autumn Term 2020   

Professional Training Days Tuesday 1st September 2020  Day 1 

Start of Term Wednesday 2nd September 2020 - Children return 

Professional Training Day Friday 23rd October 2020 Day 2 

Half Term Monday 26th October - Friday 30th October 2020 

End of Term Friday 18th December 2020 1:30 pm  

Spring Term 2021   

Professional Training Day Monday 4th January 2021 Day 3 

Start of Term Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term Monday 15th February - Friday 19th February 2021 

End of Term Thursday 1st April 2021 1:30 pm  

Summer Term 2021   

Professional Training Day Monday 19th April 2021 Day 4 

Start of Term Tuesday 20th April 2021 

Half Term Monday 31st May - Friday 4th June 2021 

End of Term Tuesday 20th July 2021 1:30 pm  

Professional Training Day Wednesday 21st July 2021 Day 5  


